ICOM Endowment Fund and European Museum Forum agreement
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ICOM Endowment Fund and European Museum Forum have signed the cooperation
agreement for the next three years on 8th July 2016.

ICOM’s President Hans Martin Hinz and EMF Chair of the Board of Trustees Goranka Horjan
signed the document at the General Conference in Milan.

The cooperation between ICOM and EMF has been continuing and is in line with the strategic
plans of both organisations. By enhancing its international profile ICOM is encouraging

agreements with
museum associations while networking has been one of the priorities of the European Museum

Forum in the last few years.

ICOM Endowment Fund has been established to support museum activities and various
projects in line with the mission and vision of the organisation and the EMYA scheme, run by
European Museum Forum, has a long and firm reputation of promoting excellence in the
museum sector.




